
 

NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY DURGAPUR 

 

URGENT NOTICE FOR THE STUDENTS 

(Attention: BTech 1st and 2nd year) 

Date: 03.03.2021 

 

Ministry of Education has constituted a task force to study the feasibility  of imparting Technical 

Education in Regional Languages.  The   task force already had 2 meetings and  discussions  are 

on to introduce teaching in Regional languages soon, for some of the  first-year and other courses, 

as per the student need. 

 

In this respect, a survey needs to be conducted among B. Tech. students (I & II years) of NITs and 

a report has to be submitted to the Ministry of Education within 5 days.  NIT Tiruchirappalli was 

requested to conduct the survey and submit the report by 7th March 2021 to the Ministry of 

Education. 

 

Hence, you are requested submit the filled up google form within Friday, the 5th March 2021 

positively.   

 

Link: 

 

https://forms.gle/oQuGzVF5MBCQkZzz9 

 

 

This is urgent, kindly  do the needful. 

 

 

Biswajit Halder 

Dean (SW) 

https://forms.gle/oQuGzVF5MBCQkZzz9

